
13th May 2021                               The Carlton Junior Academy  

 

                                                      Seaside Special dinner option! 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 28th May (the last day of this half term), we’re having a ‘Seaside Special’ dinner, which the 

children will be able to eat outside on the school field (weather permitting).  

The meal will be as per the Week 3 menu – fish & chips, with peas & sweetcorn, with a tub of ice cream as 

the pudding instead of the muffin as advertised. Quorn ‘fishless fingers’ are available as a vegetarian 

alternative. 

The cook needs to know numbers in advance (so she can order enough ice cream..). If you would like 

your child to have a school lunch on this day, please can you return the slip below before the closing date, 

Wednesday, 19th May.  If we do not receive the slip, your child will not be able to have the Seaside Special 

meal on that day. 

Payment for the meal will be taken in the usual way, via ParentPay (unless your child is entitled to 

Free School Meals). 

LATE ORDERS CANNOT BE ACCEPTED 

 

Kind Regards, 

                                            Sharon Wood                   Tracey France &   Janice Gartlan 

                                              Headteacher                                 Catering Team 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Seaside Special lunch meal – Friday 28th May  

 

__________________________________________  Child’s name  

 

__________________________________________ Class  

 

 

 

Meal Choices – please Tick ONE  

 

     Fish & chips                                              

 

     Quorn ‘fishless fingers’ & chips                                                   

 



 


